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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Serial No. 88-060A
Attention: Document Control Desk NAPS /JHL
Washington, D. C. 20555 Docket Nos. 50-338

50-339
License Nos. NPF-4

NPF-7

Gentlemen:

VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY
NORTH ANNA POWER STATION UNITS 1 AND 2
INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-338/87-39 AND 50-339/87-39

Our letter dated February 26,1988 (Serial No. 88-060) provided the response
to the Notice of Deviation from Inspection Report Nos. 50-338/87-39 and
50-339/87-39. The response to the Notice of Deviation indicated that a
procedure generation and maintenance system for emergency operating procedures
would be installed and fully functional, by June 1, 1988, to automatically
cross-reference and insert setpoints from the setpoint database into the
procedures when printed or updated.

The software for the procedure generation and maintenance system for emergency
operating procedures is currently being developed but will not be completed by
June 1, 1988. The procedure generation and maintenance system will be
installed and fully functional by August 1,1988.

If you have any questions, please contact us.

V ry truly yours,
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D. S. Cr

cc: U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, N. W.

Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Mr. J. L. Caldwell
NRC Senior Resident Inspector
North Anna Power Station
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